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Tēnā koe M Bell 

Your request for official information, reference: HNZ00061709 

Thank you for your email on 21 August 2024, asking Health New Zealand | Te Whatu Ora for the 
following under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  

Please provide copies of the minutes of all the HNZ Executive Team meetings held 
between December 23 to August 2024 inclusive. 

If desired you may redact out agenda items that do not relate in some way to the 
whistleblower release of the covid vaccine data from last year. Please include everything 
that is related in any way to this subject. 

Response 

We have interpreted your request as only seeking copies of minutes where specific references to 
the whistleblower case were made. 

On that basis, having reviewed all relevant minutes from December 2023 to August 2024, we can 
confirm there is nothing in scope of your request. Therefore, your request for this information is 
refused under section 18(e) of the Act as this information does not exist. 

How to get in touch 

If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@tewhatuora.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  

Nāku iti noa, nā  
 

 

Danielle Coe 
Manager (OIAs) – Government Services  
Office of the Chief Executive 
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